
Clerk Out of Office 
Feb 24, 2015 
 

 
The Village Clerk will be out of the Office all day on Tuesday-Wednesday, Feb 24 & 25.  The Clerk 
will be in the Office 8:00-4:30 PM on Thursday and Friday, Feb 26 & 27.  Water payments and Dog 
License applications may be placed in the drop box located at the NW corner of the Village Hall.  

 


